
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council  
   
FROM: Greg Guernsey, Director 

Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE: August 5, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: CD-2015-0009 (The Development Assessment for The Grove at Shoal 

Creek Planned Unit Development) – District Area 10  
             

 
 
The briefing for The Grove at Shoal Creek PUD Development Assessment was held on 
June 11, 2015.  During this presentation, the City Council decided to postpone the 
baseline discussion to the August 13, 2015 City Council meeting.  The staff has included 
the Briefing Summary Document for case CD-2015-0009 for the City Council’s review. 
 
If you need additional information, please contact Sherri Sirwaitis at 512-974-3057. 
 
 
 
 
Greg Guernsey, Director 
Planning and Zoning Department 
 
xc: Marc Ott, City Manager 
 Sue Edwards Assistant City Manager 
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